Summary of Regular School Board Meeting January 11, 2001:  Meeting was called to order and newly elected board members recited the oath of office.  The pledge of allegiance was also recited.  A presentation was given by Barb Wilson on the Race to the Top.  Request will be made for the school district to participate in this federal grant program.  The Agenda was approved and the consent agenda was also approved with Carlson and Pint voting no.  In action, the annual reorganization of the board was conducted.  Jerry Walerius was elected Chairperson; Larry Pint is the new Vice-Chairperson and Dennis Havlicek and Don Dvorak remaining as clerk and treasurer respectively.  Meeting dates and times were approved with the board going to one meeting and one work session a month.  The new agenda format was approved as were the legal counsel, official depositories, and the publication forum and committee assignments.  Dates and time for subcommittee are still being established but approval was made for the committees that have their dates established.  Board compensation will remain the same as the previous year with the two meetings each month as the criteria for compensation.  Additional meeting other than the regular meeting and the work session will be presented for payment via time sheet.   Approval was also given to participate in the Race to the Top with Reed voting against participation.  In committee, the board heard the request for immediate approval of the Missota Conference resolution.  The superintendent informed the board of the calendar survey, the partnership formed with Center point energy, and the scheduled Minnesota Twins visit to the Middle School.  In Good News, the superintendent congratulated members of the equestrian team for the honors and awards that were received in their first year.  Spelling bee winners at the middle school were named and the Special Services department was congratulated for being recipients of two grants.  The committee rose, and recommended immediate action to approve the resolution for student initiative by the Missota Conference.  Following the roll call vote, the board entered into a 10 minute recess to have pictures taken and sign documents for the New Year.  The board entered into closed session at 7:57 pm for purposes of negotiations and reopened and adjourned the meeting at 8:03. 

